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It gives me great pleasure to announce the new Chairperson of The Friends Committee: 

Mr Gawain Cox 

Mr Cox has long links with our school and we are encouraged by his wealth of experience in 

community fundraising and planning.  I know you will all join me in welcoming him to the role and 

offering him support as he settles in to his new position. 

I would like to also make some personal notes of thanks to the following individuals who have 

volunteered alongside me and supported me as Chairperson over the last 4 years – Jean Ryba, Claire 

Tarling, Bhavini Vyas, Maria Sanchez, Jo Hemmings, Sue De La Salle, Shonal Patel, Anne Nola, Jon 

Baldwin, Krish Kotecha, Reg Lee, Mr Buckner and Mr Philips.  And to all the teachers, support staff, 

parents, children and families who have given their time, efforts and support to each of our events. 

Thank You 

Sarah Galbraith 

 

 

 

 

A Note from The Chair 

I’m delighted to be joining The Friends Committee as Chair, and I’m certain you will all agree that 

Sarah has done a fantastic job as Chairperson during the past 4 years. Though it will be a near 

impossible task replacing her, it is reassuring to know that Sarah will remain on the committee and 

I’m sure I will be looking to her for guidance, certainly through the initial transition.  

I very much look forward to continuing the fantastic work of the Friends, and am confident that the 

PTA will continue to develop and grow in-line with the school’s expansion. I hope to meet with those 

that I don’t already know in the near future, and welcome you to get in touch if you have any 

questions, suggestions or just want to say hello. 

Best wishes, 

Gawain Cox 

mail@gawain.me 

 


